
 

Key messages - April 2024

Next Meeting: May 28, 2024
 
Want to get in touch with the council?
 
Scan the QR code and complete the form
or use the contact information below to get in touch.

Ongoing working group activities to advance our two  key working groups focused on

1) Development of a one-pager of appropriate, approved and preferred 

language/terminology to be utilized when referencing common terms, persons, 

environments, etc., within LTC. 

2) Exploring how we to support local home-based Resident and Family Councils 

across the province#1

Laurie Anderson joined to build connections between Accreditation activities 

and the Provincial LTC Partnership Council. We discussed how we can work 

together on future projects and assist with engagement needs for 

Accreditation priorities. Future contact will be initiated as this work is more 

defined. #2

#3

Provincial Long Term Care 
Partnership Council

Looking for other ways to connect? 
Contact Patient & Family Centered Care Specialists:
Donna Cook 306-930-8923 donna.cook@saskhealthauthority.ca 
Tara Anderson 306-514-7748 tara.anderson@saskhealthauthority.ca
Or Go to our Website:  https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-illnesses-services-wellness/all-z/long-
term-care/provincial-long-term-care-partnership-council
 

We said a heartfelt farewell to Elaine Feltis, who has been a Patient Family 

Partner for over 13 years and dedicated many hours and significant insight 

in LTC over these many years. Elaine will be greatly missed. 

 

Recruitment is ongoing for both Resident & Family Partners as well as staff.


